
Monterey County Board of Supervisors,  

 

My name is James Thorp, and I am a lifelong resident of Greenfield, California. I served 12 years 

previously as a member/president of the recreation district. My family moved to the city in the 

year 1915 and loved giving back to Greenfield through acts of community service. It has come to 

my attention that a seat will be opening on the conjoined Cemetery and Recreational District, and 

as an avid member of this community I would like to volunteer to participate in the position. 

 

Thank you so much for your consideration,  

 

James Thorp 

 


